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Autumn 2018 

Welcome to the Autumn 2018 CJP Newsletter. 

Easter and Summer 2018 Playschemes were as funfilled as always. We managed to 
provide another packed programme of activities and events, including trips to Thet-
ford Forest, The Sea Life Centre at Hunstanton, Cambridge United Football Club, 
Audley End Miniature Railway, a visit from the wonderful Fire Fighters from Linton 
Fire Station, a dance classes with Lisa, football skills with Phil Mullen (Cambridge 
Coach of the Year), circus skills with Fenella and Holly our lifeguard. 

As always a huge THANKS goes to Jo, Lucie and Linda at Granta and the incredible 
Mel Stanford for all their help and support. My heartfelt thanks goes to the won-
derful staff team, who make playscheme and Saturday Clubs amazing for everyone 
and  as always a special THANK YOU goes to our awesome volunteer Chris, Well 
Done!  

We have been very fortunate to have received funding to support us to continue to 
provide Saturday Clubs and Playschemes from BBC Children in Need, the National 
Lottery, Ridgeons and a number of the Cambridge Universities and Colleges. Rob 
Powell CJP’s Finance Manager retired in January and his role is currently being man-
aged by Wendy Little.  

Some of our young people have now moved on to adult services and we would like to 
wish them all the very best for the future. We have a number of children and young 
people that are new to our scheme but as always we are happy to provide our ser-
vice to others.  

I am currently in the process of planning the Autumn programme of Saturday Club 
Activities and will e mail and post these out to you asap. 

As always your views on activities and funding sources are always welcomed. If you 
are interested in becoming a trustee for the charity please let me know. The role 
involves a few meetings a year to plan our way forward. 

All the best 

Carol 
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Sea Life Centre Hustanton 

Happy Times 

Here’s a few pictures of the fun we had on the Summer 2018 Playscheme 


